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PSA Day celebration North West 
 

The PSA Provincial Office in North West extends deepest gratitude to members and business partners, 

Assupol, Sanlam, Metropolitan, and Old Mutual for their invaluable participation in celebrating the PSA’s 

104th birthday. Your presence and engagement made this milestone celebration an extraordinary 

success. The wellness activities arranged as part of this event were not only a testament to the Union's 

commitment to promoting the health and well-being of public servants in the labour market but also a 

reflection of the strong, collaborative spirit that exists between government departments and labour. 

 

Your support and active involvement in these activities contributed to the overall success of the event, 

fostering a sense of community and mutual commitment to the well-being of members. The PSA 

appreciated the time, effort, and resources you have dedicated to this celebration. Looking forward to 

many more years of serving and supporting public servants, the PSA remains committed to strengthening 

and continuing collaborative efforts to enhance the well-being of members. Once again, thank you for 

being a part of this historic occasion. Your continued support and dedication are appreciated. 

 

Employees who wish to join PSA can contact Nozi Monaisa on 082 880 8992 and Patience Mashaba on 

082 880 8943. 
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